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COVID-19 — U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS — 3/27/2020 
 
Governor.  All public schools in the U.S. Virgin Islands are currently closed until April 14.  Governor 
Albert Bryan, Jr., also advised all residents to stay at home and closed all nonessential businesses.1  The 
U.S. Virgin Islands have closed their borders to visitors until April 25, 2020.2 
 
Cases.  The U.S. Virgin Islands currently have 17 cases of COVID-19.3 
 
LSA Staff Contact: Adam Broich (515.281.8223) adam.broich@legis.iowa.gov 
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1 www.vi.gov/governor-bryan-advises-residents-to-stay-at-home  
2 www.travelpulse.com/news/impacting-travel/covid-19-prompts-us-virgin-islands-to-close-borders.html 
3 www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/cases-updates/cases-in-us.html 
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